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Status Report 

A National level 3-day Faculty Development Programme on “Recent Trends in Multimedia Technology 

2013” held from 10
th

 of July 2013 to 12
th

 of July 2013. 

Status Report on 3 days National Level Workshop on “Recent Trends in Multimedia Technology” 

Under TEQIP-II Organized by: Department of Computer Science & Engineering, RCC Institute of 

Information Technology Canal South Road, Kolkata – 700 015. 

Date: 10
th

 July 2013 to 12
th

 July 2013                    Venue: RCCIIT Language Lab 

Total Registered Participants:                       36  

External Participants:                                    06  

Internal Participants:                                     30   

(Faculty:  27, Technical Staff:  1 , Student:  8 )  

10
th

 July, 

2013(Wednes

day) 

 

Topic: Image 

Application in 

Multimedia 

System 

Speaker 1-   Prof. 

Minakshi 

Banerjee 

Associate 

Professor, Dept. 

of CSE, RCCIIT 

Speaker 2-   Prof. 

Jayanta 

Mukhopadyay 

Dept. of CSE, IIT, 

Kharagpur 

Hands On- Mr. 

Sudeb Das 

Research scholar, 

MIU, ISI, Kolkata 

11
th

 July, 

2013(Thursda

y) 

 

Topic: Audio 

and Image 

processing in 

multimedia 

system 

Speaker 1-   Prof.  

Amita Pal 

Associate 

Professor 

ASU, ISI, Kolkata 

Speaker 2-   Prof. 

Santi Prasad Maity 

Associate Professor 

 Dept. of IT, BESU 

 

Hands On-   Mr. 

Bidhan Barai, 

Research scholar,  

ISI, Kolkata 

 

12
th

 July, 

2013(Friday) 

 

Topic: Video 

Processing & 

Media 

processor for 

different 

Multimedia 

Devices 

Speaker 1-   Prof.  

Sujit Kumar 

Ghosh 

Asst. Professor, 

 Dept. of CSE, 

RCCIIT. 

Speaker 2-   Prof. 

Malay Kumar 

Kundu, Professor, 

                     MIU, 

ISI, Kolkata 

 

Hands On-   Prof. 

Bhaskar De, 

Research scholar,  

ISI, Kolkata 

 

Participant’s Feedback Summary:  

All the participants were immensely pleased by attending the workshop and they found that speeches 

justified the title of the workshop.  They specifically mentioned that most of the speeches were very 

informative and covering the field of Multimedia Technology very elaborately. They also mentioned to 

utilize some knowledge gathered out of this workshop in their own research field. Special praise was 

noted by the attendees for arrangement and the ambience of the workshop venue.  

 


